
                             Sacred Heart Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Homework, Lent 1, Year 1 

 Maths Reading RE Spelling Phonics 

Set 8/1/2021 
Due 14/1/2021 

 

Number bonds to 
20 

Please read regularly 
with your child and 
record this in their 
Homework Diary.  

Ideally, this will take 
place daily.  School 

reading books will be 
given out weekly 
linked to Phonic 

Phases. 

This term we will be 
learning about the 
Local Church and 

the Eucharist. 
 
 

To support your 
child’s learning of 
the local church 

could they please 
draw their parish 

church and label it. 
 

To support your 
child’s learning of 

the Eucharist could 
you and your child 
look at the words of 
the Our Father and 
discuss what they 

mean. 
 

A fun way to explain 
the prayer 

The Lord's Prayer | 
Explaining the the 

Lord's Prayer for kids 
(youtube.com) 

Spellings will be 
given out on Friday 

each week 
for the following 
Thursday and 

consist of spellings 
taken from the Year 

One National 
Curriculum 

expectations 
 

This will be 
presented on 

handwriting paper so 
your chid can 

practise their pre 
cursive script.  

 Please continue to use your 
Phase 3 cards to help your 

child recognise these 
phonemes by sight. Also ask 
them to record the phonemes 
by calling them out the sound 

and recording this in their 
homework books. 

 
No phoneme cards will be 

sent out this half term as your 
child has all they need for the 
moment. However, a phonic 

activity based on the family of 
sounds will be sent out. This 

is where the phonemes sound 
the same but are spelt 

differently. 
 

Weekly videos will also be 
sent via DOJO to help 

support home learning. 
These will include a model 

phonic lesson for that week 
and how we teach the tricky 

words. 

Set  15/1/2021 
Due 21/1/2021  

 

Subtraction – 
crossing 10 

counting back 

Set  22/1/2021 
Due 28/1/2021  

 

Related number 
facts 

Set  29/1/2021 
Due 4/2/2021  

Addition and 
subtraction number 

facts to 20 

Set 5/2/2021 
Due 11/2/2021  

  

Counting in 10’s to 
50 

Books will be given out on Friday and need to be returned the following Thursday. Homework is not set over the holidays. 
PLEASE ENSURE READING FOLDERS, BOOKS AND DIARIES ARE IN SCHOOL EVERYDAY. 
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